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Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
Another week has flown by and we're half way through June already. 
Amazing. 
  
The introduction of Nursery back into school went really well last week 
and we're looking forward to welcoming back Year 1 this coming 
week. 
  
Our key worker groups are continuing to grow and we have split them 
again. We now have 4 groups. If your child is in Reception and part of 
the key worker group, please make your way to Mr Allcorn's 
classroom tomorrow morning and and Mrs Criddle and Ms Beilis will 
be there to meet you. I will be at the gate to direct you as well. 
  
Could you please check the scheduled time of arrival and pick up for 
your children. As we increase the number of children on site it is vital 
that everyone sticks to these times so we can ensure safe entry and 
exit on our site. 
  
We are hoping to invite the wider Reception year group back into 
school from 2nd July. If your child is in our Reception class we will be 
contacting you during the week beginning Monday 22nd June to 
confirm whether you require a space or not. 
  
Once we have opened the Reception bubbles we will be working at full 
capacity with all of our classroom and wrap around care staff working 
back on site within our bubbles. Until we are able to widen our bubbles 
we will not be able to introduce any further year groups or open our 
before and after school club care. Of course, as soon as it is safe to 
do this we will.  
  
We are currently taking advice about the viability of our holiday club 
and will let you know shortly as to whether we will be able to offer this 
care over the summer holiday this year. 
  
Next weeks work is now available on the school website. Please ask 
the children to keep checking our website next week as there may be 
another surprise waiting for them. 
Take care, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 


